
 

 

 

Fathers’ Day Breakfasts 

       

Thank you to all those who joined us for our Father’s Day 

breakfasts this week. It was wonderful to see the children 

sharing some reading with you, showing you their work, or just 

chatting about school! Class 2 performed their poem brilliantly 

and made us all laugh, and the choir’s songs went down a treat.  

 

Healthy Me Week: RELATIONSHIPS  

 

 

 

In the week beginning 24th June, we will have our final ‘Healthy 
me’ week of the year, focussing on Relationships. We will cover 
the relevant relationships and sex education content for each 
year group and therefore we would ask that you read the 
information which has been emailed out today so that you have 
an understanding of what will be covered in your child’s class. 
If you have any questions or queries, please feel free to speak 
to class teachers.  

 

Ukelele Performance!  
 

 
 
This week, our youngest musical group, the Year 1 ukelele 
players, performed for Class 1. The Reception children were 
treated to a sing-a-long of Old McDonald with the expert 
assistance of Hugo from Year 5. Well done to our ukelele 
players… could one of you be a lead guitarist of the future?! 

 
 
 
 

Lucky Bags 

 
In preparation for our upcoming Friezland Summer Friday  
on 5th July, we are hoping you will support us in filling and 
decorating a Lucky Bag. The bags will form part of the Lucky Bag 
Tombola with tickets priced at £3 per bag, so please fill it with 
surprises and treats of that value. Completed bags need to be 
sealed (so not to spoil the surprise) and returned to school by 
Tuesday 2nd July. Thank you!  

 
Last Day Donut Treats! 

 
After previous success, Friends of Friezland have organised a 
Krispy Krème sale for the last day of term. Doughnuts must be 
pre-ordered in advance via School Spider by Tuesday 9th July 
and they will be ready to collect at the end of the last day of 
term – Tuesday 23rd July.  
 

Team Non-Uniform – Colour Raffle Day 

 
On Friday 28th June, children are invited to wear non-uniform 
in their TEAM COLOURS! There will be opportunities for 
children to take part in activities with their team members on 
the day, and we are requesting a donation of a small item of 
their team colour towards our Colour Raffle for Friezland 
Summer Friday. Team Colour Raffle donations will be collected 
on the day. Thank you!  

Reminders: 

No Guitars 19th June (Due to school trips taking place) 

 
Dates for the Diary 

June 

17th DLP Spelling Bee Final (KS2 winner to attend) 

18th Year ¾ DLP Tag Rugby competition 

19th Class 3 Trip to Halle 

19th – 21st Year 6 Residential at Kingswood 

24th Healthy Me Week 3: Relationships (please see information sent out) 

25th Class 4 Crucial Crew Trip 

25th Year 5 Residential meeting online (5pm – link will be emailed)  

27th Class 2 Trip to Castleshaw 

28th TEAM COLOURS Non-uniform: colour item donation 

July 

5th FRIEZLAND SUMMER FRIDAY 3.15 – 5.00pm 

12th Outdoor Learning Day 

14th June 2024 



 

 

  



 

 

 


